
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 
THE SANTA FE COUNTY SUSTAINABLE 

LAND DEVELOPMENT CODE HEARING 

OFFICER MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 

THURSDAY, APRIL 8, 2021, AT 3:00 PM HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED. THE CASE 

SCHEDULED TO BE HEARD AT THIS 

MEETING HAS BEEN TABLED.  IT WILL 

BE HEARD AT THE NEXT REGULARY 

SCHEDULED MEETING ON THURSDAY, 

MAY 13, 2021, AT 3:00PM. 

 
 

 

 


